
 

 

May 12, 2022 

 
PROVIDER ALERT: DC Mental Health Access in Pediatrics (DC MAP) 
 
MedStar Family Choice District of Columbia (MFC-DC) wants to make all Primary Care 
Practitioners (PCPs) who treat enrollees under the age of 21 aware of the DC Mental 
Health Access in Pediatrics (DC MAP).  Information concerning this program is noted 
below. 

 
 
MFC-DC strongly encourages our PCPs to take advantage of this free resource for your 
practice. 
 
For questions concerning this Provider Alert, please contact the MFC-DC Provider 
Relations department, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
Phone: 855-798-4244, Option 2 
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